
Sincerely yours, 

C. C. HOLERCOX 
Colonel, Corps of Engineers 
District Engineer 

cc: Skrinde 

As suggested in your letter, we will meet you at Max Dale's Restaurant 
for dipnet about 5:30 p.m. 

g-f s S  
SKR,1461/s/ 

Copy Furnished: 
Al Neale, tsst. Director 
Washington State Pollution 

Control C=ission 
r. O. Po:: C29 
Olympia, Washington 98501 
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g 4 FEB 1967 

Mr. Lloyd Johnson 
Skagit County Engineer 
Mount Vernon, Washington 98273 

Dear Mr. Johnson: 

Thank you for your letter of 15 February 1967 extending an invitation 
to the meeting on 2 March 1967 with the recently organized Water Resources 
Advif'ory Committee for Skagit County. We will be pleased to participate 
in this meeting. 

Our presentation for the Skagit River basin will include both Flood 
Control planning and planning being accomplished under the Comprehensive 
Water Resources Study for the Puget Sound End Adjacent Waters region. 
The State of Washington has an important role in the Comprehensive Study. 
Mr. Al Neale, State of Washington Pollution Commission and co-chairman 
of the Task Force for the Puget Sound and Adjacent Study, will attend 
the meeting to represent the State in the Comprehensive Study; and, 
Mr. R. H. Gedney Federal co-chairman of .the Task Force for the Com- 
prehensive Study, will represnt Federal agencies. Also, in attendance 
will be Mr. R. A. SI:ri-ni,e whd is responsible to basin planning in the 
Skagit River basin; 
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